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Friday 2nd September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Homework expectations 

 
The children have made a fantastic start to the new academic year and we are really happy they have settled so 
well. We know parents are always very keen to support their children at home and we hope this letter will be helpful in    
supporting you to do so. Your child should have already come home with a reading book and reading record. Formal 
home learning will begin from Friday 9th September One of the best ways to do this is simply talking with your child 
about their day and their learning experiences. One of our whole school priorities is to develop children’s use of high-
quality talk and vocabulary in the classroom to support independent and collaborative learning. 

              
EYFS 

             Daily reading for at least 10 minutes. 
             1 practical/recorded activity based on the ‘Book of the Week’ 
             Reading/Spellings - 6 Tricky Words  

Google Classroom - Friday homework will be uploaded by teachers onto Google Classroom by 4.30 pm.  
Children complete the task in their homework book. We ask that your child's homework book remains at home. You 
do not need to return the actual exercise book to school unless specifically asked to do so. Then an adult takes a 
photo of the completed task, and please upload it onto Google Classroom by the end of the day on the following 
Wednesday.  

 
              KEY STAGE ONE 
              Daily reading for at least 15 minutes. 

 Spellings - Year 1: 5 tricky words plus 5 Phonics Spellings and Year 2: 10 tricky words. Children are tested every 
Friday 
Google Classroom - Friday homework will be uploaded by teachers onto Google Classroom by 4.30 pm.  
Children complete the task in their homework book. We ask that your child's homework book remains at home. You 
do not need to return the actual exercise book to school unless specifically asked to do so. Then an adult takes a 
photo of the completed task, and please upload it onto Google Classroom by the end of the day on the following 
Wednesday.  

 
KEY STAGE TWO 

            Daily reading for at least 30 minutes. 
Spellings - 10 words and children are tested every Friday. In addition, all must learn their times tables. 
Google Classroom - Friday homework will be uploaded by teachers onto Google Classroom by 4.30 pm.  
Children complete the task in their homework book. We ask that your child's homework book remains at home. You 
do not need to return the actual exercise book to school unless specifically asked to do so. Then an adult takes a 
photo of the completed task, and please upload it onto Google Classroom by the end of the day on the following 
Wednesday.  

 
We hope you will find this information helpful. Please do not hesitate to speak with your child/ren class teacher if you 
have any questions or send an email to the year group's email address. 

  
 Kind regards 
  
 Ms. Jenkins-Yusuf 
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